
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Bluebell Class  

Summer Term 1 Newsletter 

2022 - 2023 

 

 

Welcome 

Welcome to the summer term, where is the year going! We hope to 

enjoy some lovely warm and sunny weather this term and make the 

most of using our outside space.  

I would like to welcome Laura to our team, she will be covering 

teaching at times when I am not in class.  

This term our book is… 

 

 

Key Class information 
 

Please send in a spare set of clothes for your child, 
as we will be getting messy during sensory 

exploration. With spring weather being 
temperamental at times, please send warm 

waterproof coats, hats, gloves etc for use when we 
are outside as well as some sun cream and sun hat 

in case the weather gets warm! 
 

 

 

 

Curriculum 

Our topic this term is ‘Swords and Sandals’. 

For this we will be taking a journey through 

fantasy and adventure. Along the way we will 

meet brave knights, scary ghosts in scary 

castles and explore pirates on the open seas.  

Our sensory story is based on a song called 

‘The Hairy Scary Castle’. This adventure takes 

us through the hairy scary castle to find 

ghosts and other scary creatures in a sensory 

explorative way.  

During our day, we will all have the 

opportunity to use our assistive technology to 

operate games, switch toys and sensory 

equipment to help build upon prior learning 

and independence skills.  

Cooking will continue with Alison every other 

week and Hilary will be providing our 

performing arts weekly.  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will check it 

every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Do not forget to add any home experiences to 

Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment or for general enquiries please email: 

willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 
 

      Pamela     Anna         Katy          Tina       Ashleigh     Holly       Laura   
 

                        
 

 

Whole School Diary Dates 
 

01/05/2023 Bank Holiday 
05/05/2023 King’s Coronation School Event 
08/05/2023 Bank Holiday 
26/05/2023 End of Term 
05/06/2023 Start of Term 

 
Please send 75p a week or £4.50 for the term in a 
named envelope to cover the cost of ingredients 
for food lessons. 
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